
Numbers eased again this week with most supply areas

receiving rain over the weekend. All processors were

operating on Similar rates to previous week's pending

quality. 

Feeder categories were mixed in supply and Quality and

saw this reflect through in pricing. With limited feedlott

buyers operating. Weaner cattle were mixed in Quality an to

saw this reflect in pricing. 

Local competition was very limited with away restocker

holding the market. Overall the market is still holding

steady given the outside contributing factors putting

downward pressure on the cattle market.
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BRENDAN GILLILAND 
0428 830 337

RICHARD BUMSTEAD 
0428 637 219

NEXT SALE WEDNESDAY 13TH JULY | SELLING IN 8TH POSITION

YARDING - 2252

LAST WEEK - 3069   

GLM OFFICE
07 4662 1383

CONNOR VERAART
0428 014 065


